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The planting has been going very well and the children have been following 
instructions. They have decorated their own pots, filled them up with soil, chosen 
their own seeds and watered them.  They have been developing their mark making 
skills with their designs and writing their names. 

Other activities aside from planting, have been playing with the gloop, lots of 
water play, and there was also a gross motor activity set up using large climbing 
apparatus.  Some children made masks for their imaginative play using scissors, 
developing their fine motor skills. 

The children were introduced to an interactive light board and drew pictures and 
wrote their names. They learnt how to change the screen settings and choose the 
colour of the display. Some fabric was donated to the setting and with 
supervision the children made their own dressing up outfits. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


